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Dear Parents, 

 

 

 Attached are worksheet activities of some skills we have worked 

on this year. Please work with your child over the holiday break, on 

reinforcement of these skills. Talk with your child about the 

instructions and allow them to DO THEIR OWN WORK!! (I know YOU 

have been to preschool! ) Please have your child return their 

completed packet in their Friday Folder on Tuesday, January 7th when 

we return after break, for a surprise! 

 

 These activities are a great way to bring what they are doing in 

the classroom home and for you to help support your child’s learning! 

 

 Remember, as parents you are your child’s first 

teacher! We have them only a few hours a day. You MUST 

take an active role in your child’s learning and education! 
 

 Have a great holiday break and enjoy this time with your family 

and friends. Children need consistency and routines, so please, keep 

that in mind over the break. I hope you all have a happy and relaxing 

holiday. It is especially important in these uncertain times to reflect on 

what we have to be thankful for, and the blessings in our lives!! 

Especially our little ones! 

 

We return on Tuesday, January 7th, 2020! 


